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Portland School moving to Skills Academy 

Dear Parent/carer  

You are receiving this letter as your child is due to start at Portland School from August 2022.  

You may be aware that as part of a wider review of our ASN schools, Portland School is due to relocate 

to a new school. I can now advise that the move will take place later this session and we will keep you 

updated on the progress. This will allow the school to develop a robust transition programme with our 

young people, families and stakeholders from August 2022. 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome yourself and your child to Portland School and wish 

them every success for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

Alan Henry 

Senior Education and Families Manager 


